
	

 
 
 
 
 
Audit Committee, 8 September 2015 
 
HCPC’s Accounts Direction 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction 
 
The NAO’s audit completion report included a recommendation that we should seek a 
new Accounts Direction from the Privy Council Office, in order to remove any 
uncertainty as to whether the Cabinet Office spending controls are intended to apply to 
HCPC.   
 
The Committee and the Executive accepted the recommendation and the Chief 
Executive wrote to the Privy Council Office on 18 June.  The Privy Council Office have 
issued a new Accounts Direction.  The covering letter to the new Accounts Direction 
asks the Accounting Officer to take into consideration the Treasury guidance in 
“Managing Public Money”.   
 
This confirms the position as we understood it – we should (and we do) take account of 
Treasury guidance as a matter of best practice, but we are not subject to the specific 
rules and restrictions in the Cabinet Office spending controls. 
 
Decision 
 
The Committee is asked to note the new Accounts Direction. 
 
Background information 
 
None 
 
Resource implications 
 
None 
 
Financial implications 
 
None 
 
Appendices  
 
New Accounts Direction and covering letter 
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Date of paper 
 
21 August 2015 
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